Dear Dr. Guroian,





	I have been touched by your work.  For a long time I've been looking for the answer to a burning question in my heart regarding the Armenain CHRISTIAN understanding and approach to the commemoration of the Armenian Genocide.  I'm no scholar or theologian, but it was obvious enough to me that the yearly memorials with all of their angered calls for "justice" were seriously devoid of an Orthodox Christian perspective.  Athiests and Pagans could have identical memorials.  Where was Christ in such commemorations?  When we liturgically remember the Holy Innocents we do not couple this with calls for the Israeli government to "admit" its ancestor's injustice through King Herod.  This question was so perplexing to me, I even began a web-page on my web-site dedicated to this question alone.  This page -unitl now- has remained unfinished.  It was unfinished because I didn't know how to answer my own question published on this page.


	I recently purchased your book "Faith, Church, Mission" and read the article "How Shall We Remember?"  THIS is exactly the answer I was looking for to my heart-wrenching question.  I was all around it but couldn't verbalize the answer.  I thank God that He endowed you with the faculties to do this for our people.  Dr. Guroian, I think this message needs to be disseminated as much as possible.  Only until our people hear and understand this message will they ever begin to allow Christ to heal them of our collective, perpetual despair.  Therefore, I would like to ask your permission to place your article -in its entirety- on my above mentioned web-page along with a link to your site and perhaps to Amazon where they can order your book.  If you do not think this is a good idea, I will write an article doing my best to re-present your ideas and insights as best I can (giving you full credit for them, of course).  But I would much rather make your article available as it is perfectly stated "as is."  Thank you for your consideration.





Trusting in Christ's Light,


Wm. Ghazar Der-Ghazarian





p.s.  I also thank you for the retreat you gave us this year during Medz Bahk at St. John parish in Southfield, Michigan.  It was very encouraging to hear sound, ethical Christian teaching being defended and promoted.





Dr. Guroian’s kind reply:





Dear Ghazar:


Of course you may put the essay on your website.  It was heartwarming to be in the community and visit my old friends Der Garabed and Roberta.





Peace and blessings,


Vigen








